THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO

TODD GLORIA
MAYOR
MEMORANDUM
DATE: July 8, 2022
TO: Honorable Council President Sean Elo-Rivera

Honorable Councilmembers

FROM: Mayor Todd Gloria @"_‘ﬂﬂ( W.__

SUBJECT: Reappointment to the San Diego County Water Authority

I am reappointing Jerry Butkiewicz to the San Diego County Water Authority.

Mr. Butkiewicz has served on the Water Authority since 2016. He sits on the
Legislation and Public Outreach Committee, Water Planning and
Environmental Committee, and San Vicente Project Negotiations Work Group.
A retiree from SDG&E and an advocate for working families, Mr. Butkiewicz
has served on boards across our region, including but not limited to: the San
Diego Regional Chamber of Commerce, United Way of San Diego, San Diego
Food Bank, San Diego Workforce Partnership, and the State Workforce
Investment Board.

I thank Mr. Butkiewicz for his willingness to continue serving in this capacity.
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cc:  Honorable Mara Elliott, City Attorney
Elizabeth Maland, City Clerk
Charles Modica, Independent Budget Analyst



